
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Asheville Housing Authority – Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Asheville Housing Authority will hold a Public Hearing on its 2025-

2029 5-Year Annual Plan and Move to Work Supplement on Tuesday, 

September 24, 2024, at the HACA Central Office located at 165 S. French 

Broad Ave., Asheville 28801. The Public Hearing will begin at 12:30 PM. 

 

Plan documents are posted on the HACA’s website at  https://haca.org/5-

year-plan/, and are also available for review at the  HACA Central Office.  
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